
 

CITY OF EDINBURGH COUNCIL     

BALGREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Balgreen Road 

Edinburgh 

EH11 3AT 

Telephone: 0131 337 6066 

Head teacher: Richard Napier 

 

 

   

                                   10th May 2022

            
Dear Parents/Carers                                

 

P1/P2 Class Trip 

 

A special trip has been arranged for your child’s class to visit Fort Douglas at Dalkeith Country Park on Thursday 

9th June 2022 to experience an out of school adventure. We will travelling by private coach, leaving at 9.00a.m and 

returning for normal finishing time. A snack, a full water bottle, waterproof jacket, trainers and sun cap will be 

required. If it is a sunny day please ensure your child comes to school with sunscreen applied prior to the school 

trip. Your child should have a rucksack/bag they can easily carry. 

 

A packed lunch will also be required.  Please note, ParentPay now provides the facility to choose a packed 

lunch on trip days. If you do not order a packed lunch through ParentPay we will assume that you are 

providing your own. 

 

The cost for this trip is £10. This should be paid via ParentPay. 

 

If your child is on medication it is essential that they have this with them. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Richard Napier 

Head Teacher. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Name of child: ___________________________________________________Class______________ 

 

I give permission for my child to visit Fort Douglas Country Park on Thursday 9th June 2022.  

 

I confirm that the school holds up to date medical and emergency contact information: 

 

I can/cannot accompany the class on this trip. (Please help if you can do so, if we do not have enough adult helpers 

the children may not be able to go!) 

 

 

 

 

Pupil Name:     ___________________________________ 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature __________________________________________________ 

 

. 

 


